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CEBU EXTENSION OFFICE 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
Please be advised that the SEC Cebu Extension Office will be closed 
on Tuesday, 6 August 2024, pursuant to Republic Act No. 7698 
Declaring August 6 of every year a Special Nonworking Public 
Holiday in the Province of Cebu. 
 
For any concerns, you may email seccebu@sec.gov.ph 
 
Regular operations will resume on Wednesday, 7 August 2024. 
 


